
Donald "Donnie/Bub" Cotton
June 26, 1969 - May 29, 2019

Donald “Donnie/Bub” Cotton
 Donnie, age 49, left this earthly world on Wednesday, May 29, 2019 at North Oaks

Medical Center. He was born in California and a current resident of Ponchatoula. Donnie
was a proud U.S. Army Veteran who served as a Communications Specialist for over 8
dedicated years. During that time he deployed in support of operations in Somalia, Bosnia
and Haiti. He was an Electrician by trade but a jokester by nature. Donnie would often be
found fishing, hunting, or jamming out to his favorite music. 

 He leaves behind his mother, Pat Cotton; son, Ryan Cotton; sisters, Anna Cotton and
Tami Morgan and husband Matt; nieces, Destini, Kailey and Kelsey; as well as his
nephews, Caiden and Chris.

 Preceding him in death were his fathers, Don Cotton and Ron Cote; nephew, Stephen
Hodges; and a niece, Luna Traylor.

 The family will hold a memorial service at a later date.
 Condolences and other information are available online at www.thompsoncares.com.

 Arrangements have been entrusted to Thompson Funeral Home.
 



Comments

Donnie took me, Robin Wheat, and Anna Cotton to my first concert to see Motley
Crue and Lita Ford. We had a blast. Will miss him dearly!

Renee Wheat White - June 03 at 07:23 PM

I will always love 
 You and call you my brother! You will be greatly missed 

Cindy Hano - June 02 at 07:56 PM

This is Joseph Law Donnie and family new me as Joseph Hull we spent many years
together and I have searched for him for a long time this news breaks my heart Ms
Pat I will be praying for you and your family please let me know if there’s anything I
can do my number is(225) 301-3918.

Joe Law - June 02 at 01:42 AM

Wow Joseph, it's so nice to hear from you. This is Donnies little sister Anna. I remember
you. I read your message to mom. She's very happy to hear from you also. She will call.
Thank you so much for the love and prayers

Anna cotton - June 02 at 03:59 PM

I am just in shock to hear this about Donnie. He and I graduated together from
Holden. Our class was always the one pulling jokes on teachers, being mischievous
and always having a good time. Those were definitely the good ole days. Mrs. Pat,
Tammy and the rest of the family please know that y’all are in my thoughts and
prayers. May God give you comfort and strength during this time. 

 Love, Kristie Atkinson Savoy

Kristie Savoy - June 01 at 11:46 PM
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This is Donnies sister Anna. On behalf of all the family, thank you for the love and prayers.
We can't believe he's gone

Anna cotton - June 02 at 04:01 PM

Donnie was our neighbor when we were kids and a classmate at Holden. Havent
seen him since our first reunion years ago. I am so sorry to hear this and my prayers
are with the family.

Cynthia Scott - June 01 at 11:40 AM

Thank you very much Cynthia

Anna cotton - June 02 at 04:02 PM

Growing up in Holden, we developed some strong bonds. I consider Donnie a good
friend even though I haven't seen him in years. As we grow up, go to work and raise
our kids we sometimes lose touch. I will miss my friend. Praying for family and
friends that you will find peace and comfort during this difficult time.

Jason Stafford - June 01 at 11:26 AM

Sorry for the loss of Donnie. Praying for his family and friends. I remember him when he
was just a little boy but lost touch with him a long time ago. Glad to see his wonderful
accomplishments that he made during his life. Praying for the family during this difficult
time.

Renee Wheat White - June 01 at 11:14 PM

The last time I saw Donnie was at a class reunion about 20 yrs ago. We got to catch up
with each other and we talked for a long time. I can't believe he's gone. Donnie was one of
the most laid back people I have ever known, and he liked good music. My condolences to
his family. I pray that God will give you comfort in this time of loss. Jeff Boyd

Jeff Boyd - June 02 at 11:45 AM
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